
Dear Dolphin Parents,

Welcome back to school after the summer holiday! We 
hope you all had an amazing and safe holiday. Our first 
theme for Term 2 was "5 Senses". Our five senses allow us 
to learn about and enjoy the world around us, as well as, 
keep us safe. This theme also provided an 
abundance of engaging science experiments and art abundance of engaging science experiments and art 
activities. 
WWe concluded this month with our “Mad Scientist” theme 
party, just in time to get us charged for our Science Week 
event. Students came to school dressed in white (such as a 
scientist, doctor, nurse, etc.) with a crazy hat and wacky 
glasses. The costumes were so original, and we made slime 
and "Mad Scientist Floats". In September we also learned 
about Tsukimi or Otsukimi, meaning, "moon-viewing": a 
Japanese festiJapanese festival honoring the autumn moon.

We had six Dolphin birthdays this month: Jiyu, Vihaan,  
Nikshith, Rian, Yaffa and Dhiya. Happy Birthdays!

Kind Regards,

Dolphin Team
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